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Red Cross Road Junction 

I expect like myself many people have experienced  the daunting and 

potentially dangerous driving manoeuvre of trying to exit Red Cross 

Road onto High St. At this junction it is impossible to see oncoming 

vehicles crossing the railway bridge heading towards Goring village 

without edging forward well into the oncoming lane. This is highly 

dangerous and is an accident waiting to happen and may in fact have 

already happened. 

This is a well-used junction by people leaving the local residential area 

but also people leaving the Goring Surgery. 

It would be of considerable help to the community if the Council would  

arrange for the installation of a mirror at the junction on the opposite 

corner with Upper Red Cross Road. Posts are already available 

supporting other signage, so installation should not present a 

problem. This would give visibility of traffic crossing the bridge to 

drivers while waiting safely at the end of Red Cross Road prior to 

joining Main St. 

 


